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10 June 2019 
 
 

Dear Families,  

Bay class is planning a class trip to visit Crane Park, Twickenham on Tuesday 18th June 2019. We 
will be going on a nature walk around the park and eating our lunch outside in the beautiful setting. 
There is no cost for this trip. 
 
We will be travelling via public transport, leaving school at 11:00 am and returning for around 
2:00pm. 
 
We suggest that pupils do not wear their school uniform on the trip, as it is an outdoor visit. We 
suggest that pupils wear clothing suitable for outdoor play and shoes that are waterproof and 
comfortable. If you would like to pack a change of clothing or shoes for your child, we will store this 
at school and the children will have opportunity to change after the visit. Children will need to bring 
a packed lunch, in a backpack for the trip. 
 
As this trip is an outdoor activity, if there is adverse weather the trip will be rescheduled.   
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Bethany Gogarty 
Primary Teacher 

  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please complete the permission slip below and return to reception by Friday 14th June 2019. 

 

I give permission for my child to attend Crane Park on Tuesday 18th June 2019. 

 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………Class:………………………………… 

 

Parent signature:…………………………………………. Date:……………………….. 
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